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Pinellas: Vacancies Announced on Parks and Conservation Resources 

Advisory Board 
Applications Due by 3 p.m. Friday July 5, 2024 

 

Applications are now being accepted to fill two vacancies on the Parks and Conservation 

Resources Advisory Board, requiring professional experience in environmental science 

and/or policy.  These appointments are for two-year terms, beginning on August 1, 

2024. 

 

The Advisory Board acts in an advisory capacity to the Board of County Commissioners, 

County Administrator, and Parks and Conservation Resources Department.  Duties of the 

Advisory Board include but are not limited to reviewing parks or environmental lands 

plans; participation in public education and ceremonial activities; taking citizen 

comment on parks or environmental lands; formulation of proposals to improve parks 

and environmental lands. 

 

This Advisory Board meets at least quarterly unless there is no business to conduct that 

quarter.  To read more about the Advisory Board, visit https://pinellas.gov/boards-

councils-and-committees/.  

 

Applications are due by 3 p.m. on Friday, July 5, 2024. The application can be found at 

https://pinellas.gov/boards-councils-and-committees.  

Please Note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the 

public records law of the state of Florida. 
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